PINEYWOODS COMMUNITY ACADEI



Dr. Sarah Strinden Elementary School Dr. Terry Robbins Middle School **PARAMUS ECHS**



August 22, 2016

Dear Parent of a PARAMUS Early College High School Student,

Each year Pineywoods Community Academy/PARAMUS Early College High School offers career and technical programs at Pineywoods Community Academy and at Angelina College as part of the early college high school program. These programs are designed to develop more fully the academic and technical skills of secondary students who enroll in career and technical (CTE) programs under the guidance of CTE teachers, other faculty members, administrators, and the high school counselor.

All career and technical programs follow the district's policies of nondiscrimination on the basis of race, color, religion, national origin, sex, age, disability, or socioeconomic status in all programs, services, activities, and employment. In addition, arrangements can be made to ensure that the lack of English language proficiency is not a barrier to admission or participation.

The following is a list of programs offered:

- Health Care including Licensed Vocational Nursing, Certified Nursing Assistant, Phlebotomy
- Cosmetology in conjunction with the Lufkin Academy of Hair Design
- Technical skill programs including Welding, Diesel Mechanics, and Computer Assisted Design
- Webpage design
- Microsoft certification
- Childcare certification programs

Other programs may be offered that may not be listed. For more information about the career and technical programs available to students, please call 936-634-5515 or email to contact any of the individuals listed below:

Kelli Collins, Academic Counselor, PARAMUS Early College High School @ AC kcollins@pcacharter.net Monica Gunter, Principal, PARAMUS ECHS @ PCA Merilyn Session, Principal, PARAMUS ECHS @ Angelina College <u>msession@pcacharter.net</u> Sandy Burris, Middle School and High School Counselor Lacey Coleman, Career and Technology Teacher

mgunter@pcacharter.net sburris@pcacharter.net Icoleman@pcacharter.net

Sincerely,

Bruce Marchand, Ed.D

Superintendent